

Oak Mountain Missions Ministries, Inc.

2699 Pelham Parkway Pelham, AL 35124 Office (205) 685-5757 Fax (205) 685-5759 oakmtnmissions@yahoo.com



BOARD OF DIRECTORS

DIRECTOR Roddy Cooper

Asst. DIRECTOR
Dianne Cesario

CHAIRMAN OF THE BOARD Kyle Hewlett

CO-CHAIRMAN OF THE BOARD Rhonda Marshall

TREASURER Linda Kloewer

SECRETARY Kay Moore

PRESIDENT OF THE OMM AUXILIARY Paula Campbell

Gene Borgosz Mike Harder Trudy Scokel

501 © 3 Nonprofit Corporation December 12, 2017

SCS Retirees 6504 Treck Circle Birmingham, AL 35235

Dear Friends,

Oak Mountain Missions Ministries, Inc. wants to thank you for attending our eleventh annual Harvest of Hope Luncheon. We are also very grateful to those who could not attend, but made generous donations in support of the event. Your donation of \$1,000.00 helped the mission reach a gross total of over \$134,000.00 as of this date. Our OMM Auxiliary hosted a Silent Auction, and we are pleased to inform you that over \$14,000.00 from the auction is included in our total.

We want to especially thank our guest speaker, Mike Vest, Shelby County Commissioner, and Jamie Langley, our Mistress of Ceremonies. Those of us who attended will agree that the presence of the Lord was genuinely felt. It seems God has a plan for Oak Mountain Missions, as so many churches, corporations, and individuals continue to support and remain involved with our efforts. It is because of this community effort that we are able to extend help to so many who are in need.

We invite you to visit the mission and/or volunteer by contacting us at 205-685-5757 or oakmtnmissions@yahoo.com. The OMM Auxiliary also welcomes you to join them in planning the next Harvest of Hope fundraiser and supporting the mission.

Yours in Christ,

The Harvest of Hope Luncheon Committee

Trust in the Lord with all your heart and lean not on your own understanding; in all your ways acknowledge Him, and He will direct your paths. Proverbs 3: 5-6